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Memorandum

To: Sam Helms

From: Brent N Damman
Date: 04/01/1993

Subject: Warehouse 605 Euclid

I'have investigated the warehouse that Mr. McDowell owns at
605 Euclid Ave. and have concluded that the stoned area along Euclid in the front of the building
is indeed a loading zone rather than a parking lot.

I'have based my decision on the fact the building is used as a warchouse. Also if the area in
question were to be used as a parking lot there would be a site distance problem at the intersection
of Euclid and Spruce Street and could pose a safety problem..



